
 
 

 

 

 
January 15, 2019 
 
Office of Aviation Enforcement and Proceedings 
Aviation Consumer Protection Division 
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of the membership of the National Association of Insurance Commissioners (NAIC), we write 
to express our support for the application of Commissioner Jon Godfread of North Dakota to serve on the 
Air Ambulance and Patient Billing Advisory Committee.  Commissioner Godfread would be an excellent 
choice to serve as the representative of state insurance regulators.   
 
The FAA Reauthorization Act of 2018 seeks to encourage greater transparency in the air ambulance 
industry, in part by establishing the advisory committee.  Section 412(b)(2)(B) of the Act provides that 
one member of the committee is to represent state insurance regulators.   
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Sincerely, 
 
 
     
 
             
Eric A. Cioppa     Raymond G. Farmer 
NAIC President     NAIC President-Elect 
Superintendent     Director 
Maine Bureau of Insurance    South Carolina Department of Insurance 
 
 
 
 
 
Gordon I. Ito      Dean L. Cameron 
NAIC Vice President     NAIC Secretary-Treasurer 
Commissioner      Director 
Insurance Division     Idaho Department of Insurance 
Hawaii Department of Commerce  
and Consumer Affairs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael F. Consedine 
Chief Executive Officer 
National Association of Insurance 
Commissioners 
 


